
My child is not eligible for transportation. Will there be a seat sale available for my 
child?

• Application for a seat sale does not guarantee a seat.
	�• �Seat sales are offered to non-eligible students when there are empty seats on

a bus.
• Seat sales are offered on a “first-come/first served” basis.
•  �The division will ensure that all eligible students have a seat before offering

seats for sale.
•  �The division reserves the right to cancel a seat sale at any time throughout the

school year in order make room for a new eligible student.

Once I apply for a seat sale, when will I hear from the Transportation Department 
about it? 

• �As soon as possible, depending on the available seats on buses in your
neighbourhood.

• �Some families may hear in early September and others may not hear until
late October.

How much does a seat sale cost? 
• �$700 for one child and $1050 for two or more children from the same family.

How can I pay for the seat sale? 
• �Payment must be made in full, prior to the start of busing.
• �Credit Card payments are possible via the Pembina Trails website.

�(Online payment information will be shared when seat sale applications are
accepted.)

• �Personal or certified cheque, made payable to Pembina Trails School Division,
can be mailed/delivered to 181 Henlow Bay, Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1M7.

• �We are not able to accept cash payments.

pembinatrails.ca
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Link for Seat Sale Application

https://permission.click/9b1Ke/ca/signee-info



